
 

Coming Events 

May 2, 2019 
 
 

 

 

Attendance 14 

Guests: Katherine Wilson 

Drawing winner: Kayde Holton       

May Birthdays: Jessica Holton 9, Peter Warnock 11, Mike Gregory 18, and Louie Rodgers 24.   

Cooks: Peter Warnock and Jack 

Coming Events: 

Board Meeting, Mon, May 6, 6:30 at the clubhouse 

Evening Meeting, Th, May 9, 6:00, at the clubhouse. 

Speak Your Mind, Tue, May 14,6:30, at the Hickman Commons Area    

St. Jude’s Golf Tournament, Th, June 6, at Lake of the Woods Golf Course 

 

Today's Meeting:  President Don Helmreich opened the meeting at 6:40.  Lloyd Viehland led us 

in our invocation.  Doug Oncken led us in the Pledge of Allegiance.  We then went into our 

program because our speaker had get down to Jefferson City for some legislative issues.  Mike 

reported that went on his first road trip to Kansas City for his grandson’s wedding and had a 

wonderful time.  He is looking forward to getting out a lot more.  Harold Hackman’s knee 

replacement surgery has been rescheduled to June 21.  Jack reported that we are through with 

Columbia College for a while.  We have nothing scheduled there until we get into the Show-Me 

State Games in June and July.  We have a Speak Your Mind program coming up on May 14 at 

Hickman High School at 6:30.  The subject of this program will be Police/Community relations.  

Don’t forget our evening meeting next Thursday.  We will be having a fish fry.  Since Doug 

Oncken retired, he has been doing a lot of fishing, and will provide the club with enough crappie 

meat to feed our club.  Start thinking about what sides, salads, or deserts you might want to bring 

to the dinner.  Peter Warnock led us in the Optimist Creed to close the meeting. 

Today's Program:  This morning we heard from Katherine Wilson from COMO Youth Works.  

They offer educational, workforce development training, and social services to stabilize families, 

prevent homelessness and promote healthy lifestyles.  They have been around since 2004 and 

last year 323 kids benefitted from their services.  President Don Helmreich presented Katherine 

with our check of continuing support for $1000. 

Upcoming Programs:  No programs scheduled    


